
Dear colleagues,

Happy fall in New England!  While nature has been busy changing over to a beautiful 
autumn, the New England Section of the American Urological Association has been busy 
too, making preparations for the 91st Annual Meeting in Portland, Maine.

I would like to extend a sincere thanks to Drs. Linda Ng and Florian Schroeck who have 
built an outstanding Annual Meeting program for our community.  They have secured 
Khurshid Ghani, MBChB, MS, FRCS, Professor of Urology at the University of Michigan 
as a guest speaker.  Machele Donat, MD, FACS from Memorial Sloane Kettering will be our 
Leadbetter Lecturer.  We will also have two outstanding panels – one on conflict resolution 
and an international panel on NMIBC – and a rich program of abstract presentations, 
including an exciting resident’s quiz bowl competition.  Section members Doug Dahl, 
Michelle Kim and Elodi Dielubanza have organized two practical hands-on courses.  
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Regional Advanced Practice Providers have created a wonderful course for APPs.  Linda and Florian and their 
teams have designed the 2022 program to be an outstanding education event.  I look forward to seeing many of 
our Section members in Maine!

We will work hard, and then we will play hard too!  Our arrangements committee, Drs. Matt Hayn, Brian Jumper, 
and Thomas Kinkead, have helped to secure Shipyard Brewery for our Saturday, October 1 evening event, which 
will be a fun and relaxed opportunity to close out our meeting.  We will also have receptions in the exhibit hall 
so that we can reconnect with our colleagues in industry, a highly anticipated Women in Urology session, and an 
excellent Young Urologists reception planned by Angela Arlen and Stephanie Hanchuk (Section YU and Resident/
Fellow Committee representatives).

Aside from our planned events, Portland is a wonderful, eclectic destination that offers art, outdoor, culinary, and 
many other experiences for our meeting participants.  I encourage NE attendants to lean on our arrangements 
committee who are Portland experts!

We look forward to seeing everyone in Portland. 

Sincerely,

John Seigne, MD
President, NE-AUA

John Seigne, MD
NEAUA President


